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The U.S.-China Economic and Security Review Commission was created by Congress to report on the
national security implications of the bilateral trade and economic relationship between the United
States and the People’s Republic of China. For more information, visit www.uscc.gov or call 202-
624-1407.

USCC 2014 REPORT TO CONGRESS
Report Release Date: November 20th

Washington, D.C. - The U.S.-China Economic and Security Review Commission will release its
2014 Report to Congress on Thursday, November 20, 2014, at 9:30 am at a public event in
room 2118 of the Rayburn House Office Building.

This year’s report covers the key U.S.-China economic and trade issues, security developments
in the U.S.-China relationship, and China’s diplomatic efforts in the Asia-Pacific region and
beyond. The report also examines U.S.-China clean energy cooperation, China’s growing
healthcare industry, and the safety of Chinese drug imports to the United States. In addition,
the report investigates the East Asian regional balance of power, China’s ongoing military
modernization, and Chinese domestic stability. China’s bilateral relationships are also covered,
including China’s relationships with North Korea and Taiwan. The report concludes with an
examination of the ongoing unrest in Hong Kong.

At the release event, Commission Chairman, Dennis Shea, and Vice Chairman, William Reinsch,
will discuss the Commission’s findings and recommendations and answer questions from the
audience.


http://www.uscc.gov/

